Request for Student Absence 02/24/25

Dear School Principal,

The Gulf States Youth Department is excited to invite a student from your
school to participate in our Teen Invitational Backpacking Trip, taking
place from February 28 to March 2 . This program is designed to provide
teens with hands-on outdoor education, leadership development, and
teamwork experiences that contribute to their personal growth.

We kindly request that [Student's Name] be
granted an excused absence for these dates, as this trip is a structured,
supervised event aimed at fostering valuable life skills. We will encourage
all participants to stay up to date with their academic responsibilities
during and after the trip.

We appreciate your support in allowing students to take part in enriching
extracurricular opportunities. Please feel free to contact us if any further
information is required.

Sincerely,

Pr. Michel Rodriguez
Youth Ministries
Gulf States Conference



